
About Me
I am so excited about starting a fabulous 

year at PVA!  I’m a Jacksonville Native 

and I was a teacher in Duval County for 

13 years and had the pleasure of 

teaching K, 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade.  I have 

2 awesome sons that are 9 & 8 and we 

LOVE baseball! I am looking forward to 

the coming school year because it’s 

going to be GREAT!!! 


